
      Hot Cross Buns 

 Do you like hot cross buns? 

    On the last day of this term April 1st the SRC will be 
selling individual Hot Cross Buns for $1. If you would like a hot cross 
bun at fruit break fill in the order form below and return it to school 
by Monday 29th March. As we are placing an online order we 
request all orders are in by this date. 

Name _______________________       Class _________________ 

Number of fruitless buns ______________   

Number of choc-chip buns ______________  

Amount enclosed  ____________ 
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